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During the week of November 13, 2017, dental plan customers who look for an in-network dental provider are going 
to see a whole new site. Those who have used the previous site immediately will take note of the new format and 
functionality.  
 
• Mobile responsive design functions like an app, so your customers 
can use it wherever they go. Mobile view shown at right. 
 
• Intuitive and interactive, the most cost-effective providers are 
displayed first and in green, based on the search criteria. Then users can 
compare providers for the best fit.  
 
• Full-color map shows where providers are located. Just click the 
push-pin icon for up to three providers, and they will appear on the map. 
 
• Scroll functionality allows users to easily scroll down to see more 
providers, instead of having to go back and forth between pages.   
 

 
 

 

We at Ameritas hope you and your 
dental plan customers find the new  
site easy on the eyes, and easy to use. 
 
If you or your dental plan customers 
experience any difficulties, contact  
our customer connections team at  
800-487-5553. Thank you! 
 


